Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Southeast Volusia Hospital District
SOUTHEAST VOLUSIA HOSPITAL DISTRICT

SOUTHEAST VOLUSIA HOSPITAL DISTRICT
NOTICE OF DEADLINE EXTENSION 

FOR

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
The Southeast Volusia Hospital District (“SEVHD”) hereby announces the deadline extension for submission of responses to the Request for Proposals (“RFP”)  in connection with soliciting interest from parties that may wish to affiliate, associate or partner with the Bert Fish Medical Center (“BFMC”) or to whom SEVHD will sell, lease, or otherwise transfer control of BFMC (the “Transaction”).

The new deadline for submission of proposals in response to the RFP is extended to 12:00 P.M. EST, December 20, 2012.  Submittal location and proposal format requirements remain the same as identified in the RFP.  Further, all questions must be submitted in writing by 5:00 P.M. EST on November 30, 2012.

A complete version of the RFP is available on the BFMC website at: http://bertfish.com/our-future/. Any additional modifications to the RFP that result from inquiries or new information will be posted at this website.  

